
About measures against COVID-19 in library 

 

Graduate School of Mathematical Sciences Library will take the following measures 

for the time being to reduce the risk of COVID-19. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

１． About the use of the library 

(1) Non campus member is not available due to admission restrictions. 

(2) Please refrain from using the library if you have a cold or if you may have a heavy 

contact with an infected person. 

(3) Please wear a mask in the library. 

(4) Two disinfectants are installed, one at the Circulation Desk, one at the new journal section 

and one near the stairs on the 2nd floor. Please disinfect when entering/leaving the library 

or touching materials. 

(5) For books brought in, please only declare the number of books. We will not give you strips. 

 

２． About loan procedure 

(1) At the time of the procedure, please put your ID card on the IC card reader yourself. 

   

３． About return 

(1) If you only return materials, please use the book post. It can be used during opening hours. 

(2) If it is difficult to come to the library, you can return materials by mail. 

(Ordinary mail is not possible. Please use Yu-Pack or Yu-Mail + simple registered mail.) 

*Please email us in advance. 

(3) If you are unable to return it by mail, please contact us by email or phone. 

 

４． About search terminal 

(1) We will stop using 2 of 4 search terminals. 

(2) In addition, staff will disinfect the terminal after using. 

 

５． About reading seats 

(1) There will be one sign per table on the first floor and one per seat on the second floor. After 

using the seat, turn over the sign. 

 

６． About ventilation 

(1) The entrance door is always open during the opening hours. 

(2) We may open the window if necessary. 
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